
From: "Singh, Sandra" <Sandra.Singh@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 5/15/2025 3:13:20 PM
Subject: Invitation to Mayor and Council - T100 Triathlon June 14, 2025

Dear Mayor and Council,
 
Please see the invitation below from the Sports Hosting Team to the T100 Triathlon event June 14, 2025.
 

 
Dear Mayor & Council,
 
On behalf of the Sport Hosting Vancouver partners and the Professional Triathletes Organization (PTO), 
we invite you cheer on professional and amateur triathletes as they compete in a global triathlon right 
here in Vancouver on the shores of Jericho Beach. Vancouver is one of nine iconic international 
destinations hosting the world’s best pro triathletes on a globe-trotting adventure to be crowned the 
T100 Triathlon World Champion.
 
The invitation includes access to a dedicated hospitality lounge with views of the racecourse located 
next to the Jericho Sailing Centre. Breakfast, lunch and snacks will be served in the VIP Lounge.
 
Vancouver T100 Triathlon VIP Lounge – adjacent to the Jericho Sailing Centre
June 14, 2025

·       8:30am: VIP Opens
·       9:30am: Men’s Race starts
·       12:00pm: Women’s Race Starts
·       5:30pm: VIP Closes

 
To support planning, please RSVP by May 20th through this link:
https://vipinvitationvancouver25.rsvpify.com/
 
We are excited to be a part of history, hosting the first T100 Triathlon in Canada.  We hope you can join 
us!
 
*****

 



Thank you,

 

Sandra

 

Sandra Singh | Deputy City Manager

City of Vancouver

E-mail: sandra.singh@vancouver.ca

Pronouns: she/her

 

Assistant: Laura Holvor

Phone: 604.829.9602

E-mail: laura.holvor@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: she/her

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges the unceded homelands of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and Sel̓íl̓witulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

 




